CORRESPONDENCE
5/11/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 02508-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 3:15 PM

To: ‘Beka Laing'

Subject: RE: Docket 20200093-GU

Good afternoon,

Per your request Zion Jacksonville, LLC, Attn: Andrew P. Brigham has been added as an interested person to DKT
20200093-GU.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Beka Laing <BLaing@propertyrights.com>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:59 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20200093-GU

Hello,

We wish to request that Zion Jacksonville, LLC, Attn: Andrew P. Brigham, Esq., Legal Counsel for Zion Jacksonville, LLC, be
listed as an interested party in the following docket:

e Docket 20200093-GU - Petition for approval of tariff modifications for liquified natural gas service by Peoples
Gas System.

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW- Notice of Workshops, all recommendations,
and final orders issued by the Commission to abrigham@propertyrights.com and blaing@propertyrights.com.

If you have additional questions please contact me at (904) 730-9001. Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank
you.

Beka Laing
Legal Assistant/HR Manager/Bookkeeper



Brigham Property Rights

Law Firm e

EWINENT DOMAIN, FROPEITY FIGHTS, and FEAL ESTARE LITIGATIDN

2963 Dupont Avenue, Suite #3
Jacksonville, Florida 32217
Phone: 904-730-9001

Fax: 904-733-7633
blaing@propertyrights.com
www.propertyrights.com

Click Here to securely send me files.

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The information contained in this transmission is attorney privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 800-455-1440 and return the original message.
Although this E-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any
computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free
and no responsibility is accepted by Brigham Property Rights Law Firm PLLC for damage arising in any way from its use.
Thank you.





